
ƻŦ ǝǊŜǎΣ ǘǊŀƴǎƳƛǎǎƛƻƴΣ 

ŀƴŘ ŀ ǊŜōǳƛƭǘ ŜƴƎƛƴŜΦ LŦ 

ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊπ

ŎƘŀǎŜ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ 

ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ōǳȅ ǘƘŜƳ ŀǘ 

ƻǳǊ WǳƴŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƻǊ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ŘǊŀǿπ

ƛƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘΦ 

¢ƛƭƭ ƴŜȄǘ ǝƳŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

WƛƳ {ƳƛǘƘ      

      IŜƭƭƻ 5ƻǿƴǊƛǾŜǊ 

!Ωǎ Ŏƭǳō ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ 

ƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 

ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǎƻƳŜ 

ǿŀǊƳŜǊ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ 

ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊπ

ǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ 

ōǳǎȅ ŘǊƛǾƛƴƎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΦ  

hǳǊ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŎƘŜŎƪ 

ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ŎŀƴŎŜƭŜŘ 

ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ōŀŘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ 

Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǎŎƘŜŘπ

ǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ WǳƴŜ мǎǘΦ 

CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ 

ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ƘŀŘ 

ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊ ƻǳǘ ŀǎ ȅŜǘΣ 

ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ 

ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ 

ǘƘŜƳ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ 

ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ 

ŎƘŜŎƪΦ !ƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ 

ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 

ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ 

ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀǘ ŀ ƭƻŎŀƭ ǊŜǎπ

ǘŀǳǊŀƴǘΦ 

      !ǘ ǘƘŜ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ 

ƳŜŜǘ ƛƴ 5ŜŀǊōƻǊƴ 

ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŘǊŀǿπ

ƛƴƎǎ ŦƻǊ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ 

aƻŘŜƭ ! ƛǘŜƳǎΦ L 

ƘŀǾŜ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ 

ŦƻǊ ǎŀƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ 

ŘǊŀǿƛƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ 

ŦŜǿ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿƛǘƘ 

ƴƻǘ ƳǳŎƘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ 

ǎƘƻǿƴΦ L ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ 

ǘƘŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

WǳƴŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ 

ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘŜƴ ǘǳǊƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

ƳƻƴŜȅ ǘƻ a!w/Φ 

¢ƘŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ 

ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ 

ǎŜǘ ƻŦ ǎŀŦŜπ

ǘȅ ƎƭŀǎǎΣ Ǌŀπ

ŘƛŀǘƻǊΣ ǎŜǘ 
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SPECIAL 

POINTS 

OF IN-

TEREST:  

 

June 8thð
Kathy Syl-
vester Auc-
tion 

 

TBDðSchultz 
Tour more 
info to follow 
at monthly 
meeting  

 

June 29thð
Downriver 
Cruise  



Model óAò Restorerôs Club 

Downriver Aôs Region 

Meeting Minutes May 13, 2019 

 

Meeting Minutes:  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Jimmy 
Smith, President. 

 

Introduction of New Guests or New Members:  None present at this meeting.  

 

Thinking of:  Joe & Grace Fite and Lois Bruner 

 

Vice Presidents Report:  Pete gave a short report on the Portside Aôs Round-
up in 

Muskegon.  Eight members from our club attended.   

 

He also mentioned that we have not heard anything yet on the May activity 
which  

Is hosted by Mick and Mary Krueger.  Watch for an email for future activity.  

 

June 1st is the rescheduled date for the safety check at Jim & Pat Phillips at 
9:00 a.m. 

Please let Jim or Pat know if you are planning on attending so they can get a 
head  

count for lunch.   

 

Treasurerôs Report:  Accepted as submitted by Sonny Bruner.  Sonny men-
tioned  

that our club was invited to attend the ice cream social at the Wyandotte Mu-
seum  

on August 11 th.   

 

Secretaryôs Report:  Accepted as written by Jan Biddle the minutes of April 8th. 

 



Tool Report:  A new list is out listing the tools that are owned by club 
members that are  

willing to loan to other members.  Kathy donated a new 37 piece im-
pact socket set to the 

tool closet from Delôs collection of tools.  

 

Old Business:  If anyone has tools that they would be willing to loan 
out to club  

members please let Greg Pierce know so he might add them to the 
list.  

 

New Business: There was a discussion on D & O insurance for the 
club and a  

motion was made by Jeff Feldkamp and seconded by Chuck Wycoff 
to further  

investigate our options. 

 

 

50/50 Raffle:  The raffle was won by Jim Phillips, $12.00 

 

Technical Questions:  Jimmy was planning on giving a report on ñKwik 
Polyò  

but postponed it until the next meeting. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  

Submitted by Kathy Sylvester      Attendance: 15 




